
MGA Member Meeting Nov 18, 2021   

President Tommy Lee called the Meeting to order and led the group in the pledge of Allegiance  

The following items were discussed: 

Tommy asked for a motion to skip the reading of the last meeting’s minutes. The motion was made, 

seconded, and approved by all present. 

Treasurers Report – Tony Delmonte reported that revenue to date is $10,968, Expenses are $8,783, 

and our bank balance is $4,030. With revenue over budget and expenses under budget, we’re in 

pretty good shape. Tony also reported that we spent $4,746 for food for 7 events to date, and 

collected $3,610 from the 50/50 raffle to offset that. A motion was made and accepted to approve 

the Treasurers report. 

Tournament Committee – Jim Walsh thanked his committee; Bill Schell, Jack Narhi, Dennis Knox, Bill 

Rieger, and Bobby Greene for their support this past year.  

Handicap Committee – No report. 

Membership Committee – Dave Rowland said that membership is currently 153 members. He said 

our membership this year was from October 2020 through December 2021. Next year it will go from 

January 2022 through December 2022, and our dues will be $45. When rejoining, checks should be 

made out to MGA Cypresshead.  

Registration Committee – Bill Bonnell thanked all those that helped with registration this past year. 

Rules Committee – Bill Schell said members should let the Registration Committee know if they want 

to change the tees they play from next year. Once you change, you are allowed to change back if you 

want but you can do that only once. He noted that white tees will play the ball down as often as 

possible. Bill’s committee will continue monitoring rule updates and will report them as they occur. 

Food Committee – Bill Schieder thanked members for supporting the 50/50 raffle to offset the cost 

of our luncheons. He also thanked Kevin and his staff for today’s luncheon and the luncheons 

throughout the year. 

Nominating Committee – Mike Bagnato reported that the slate of officers for next year were; 

President – Jack Narhi, Vice President – Mike Bagnato, Treasurer – Tony Delmonte, Secretary – Lee 

Pereksta. Tommy asked for nominations from the floor – and being none, asked that nominations be 

closed, and the slate of officers be approved for next year. With no objections from the floor, the 

officers were accepted for 2022. 

John Terrell award – Bill Schell presented the John Terrell award to four MGA members that went 

above and beyond supporting the MGA this year. Award winners, receiving a plaque were Jim Walsh, 

Bill Bonnell, Kevin Hannah, and Jack Narhi.  

Closing remarks – Tommy thanked Bob Duquette and Kevin for their support. Jim Walsh read today’s 

results, and 20 50/50’s were drawn for. A motion to adjourn was made and accepted. 

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 


